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Exodus Updates
News and Notes from the Heart of the Ministry

﻿Hello Shane,

We are honored that Exodus Family Ministries will be the beneficiary of
the 3rd Annual Summer Bash at Texas Roadhouse (4406 Dixie
Highway) on Thursday, July 9, 4 -8 pm. Attendees are being asked to
bring one canned good?for our pantry as the admission fee. There will
be fun activities for the entire family. Please join us!

https://exodusfamilyministries.com/
https://exodusfamilyministries.com/apply/
https://exodusfamilyministries.com/


Also, after you attend the Summer Bash, please come eat between 5-
9pm on July 9. If you show your server the flyer below (printed or on
your phone), they will donate 10% of your food purchases to Exodus
Family Ministries! Print it out here.

https://exodusfamilyministries.com/dine-to-donate-on-july-9/


Resource Center Needs -
Now that summertime is upon us and temperatures are climbing into
the 90s, our unsheltered clients are facing different kinds of weather-
related issues. Instead of hypothermia (caused by freezing
temperatures) in the winter, those living on the streets in the summer
risk dehydration and hyperthermia, where their body temperatures
become dangerously high.

Please see the graphic below to see the items needed. Your donations
are greatly appreciated and can be brought to the Resource Center at
4205 Cane Run Road (access it via Hartlage Court) on Mondays,
Wednesdays or Fridays from 11am-3pm.

Read More

https://exodusfamilyministries.com/summertime-needs-for-the-resource-center/


Volunteer of the month is
Kim Kays Crain

In addition to working full-time for the
University of Louisville, Kim Kays Crain
finds approximately 10-15 hours a
week to volunteer for Exodus. She is
an active helper in the Clothes Closet
and helps deliver food boxes to the
elderly. She has been involved with our
ministry for more than three years and
noted, "I have always been drawn to
helping people, whether physically or
emotionally. Simply putting a smile on
someone's face deeply warms my
heart. When I was introduced to

Exodus and all it represents, I knew I had found "my" place. There
is such great need in our community and I am so thankful I can be a
small part in making a difference. God definitely answered my prayer by
sending me to Exodus to help. All of the wonderful volunteers have
become friends over the years." Volunteers like Kim help us do the work
we do. If you'd like to get involved, please call us at (502) 614-8544 ext-
104 to discuss options.



The Clothes Closet is now taking Summer Clothes!

Short Sleeve Shirts, Shorts, Tank Tops, Light Weight Clothing.
Men, Women, and Children (including infant) sizes accepted.

Please bring all donations to the Clothes Closet at 6501 Bethany Lane.
Donations can be placed in the drop box on the right side of the building

or brought in person on Saturdays from 11am-2pm.

FAITH SERVICES NEED:
We are in need of Nursing Home Bible Study Leaders. Please be in
prayer to discern if God is calling you to participate in this important
ministry. Contact our main number (502) 614-8544 x-104 and ask to be
connected to Bud Daunhauer.



The Food Pantry is in need of Delivery Drivers!

Exodus is one of the only pantries in the city that delivers food boxes to
the elderly and infirmed. We currently deliver more than 125 a month
and need help supporting this service. Grab a friend and volunteer to
deliver boxes once or twice a month (you can choose the zip code in
Southwest/West Louisville). Call (502) 614-8544 x101 for more details.



Please welcome Kim Hilpp to our Staff!



Please join us in welcoming Kim Hilpp as our newly hired operations
manager. Kim has been an active volunteer and board member since
October 2023, so you may recognize her smiling face. She will oversee
the daily operations of our programs, along with the team leads in each
area, so our executive director can build new partnerships to support
the ministry.

Read More

Thank you to The Honorable Order of Kentucky
Colonels for their generous donation to

Exodus Family Ministries! Their gift will help us purchase an
additional passenger van for the Resource Center.

http://exodusfamilyministries.com/welcome-kim-hilpp/
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